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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 112742

Received: 5/16/2017 2:03:31 PM

Message:
WEB ID: 112742 AT:05-16-2017 at 02:03 PM

Related Case Number:

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Mr. John Sniegocki

CONTACT SENDER ? No

MAILING ADDRESS:

3960 Winding Way
Cincinnati
Cincinnati , OH 45229
United States

PHONE INFORMATION:

Home: (no home phone provided?)
Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)
Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: sniegocj@xavier.edu

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

(no utility company name provided?)
(no account name provided?)
(no service address provided?)
(no service phone number provided?)
(no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

I am writing to strongly encourage PUCO to oppose any increase in fixed rate charges for electricity service, including
that involved in the case involving my electricity provider, Duke Energy: 17-0032-EL-AIR . Such higher fixed rates
would negatively impact
low-income households and would serve to discourage energy conservation and alternative
energy efforts such as solar, which are so direly needed. As a teacher of Christian ethics, this issue is of deep concern to
me.
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